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Madame Secretary of State, as a voter in Colorado for the last 11 years and for a total of 30+ years, I
want to voice my support of the proposed changes in election rules. Colorado is already the “Gold
Standard” and has  made voting much more accessible, transparent and accurate. The proposed
changes would only make Colorado’s voting system that much stronger.
 
Thank you for all your hard work!!
 
Patty Coen
Montezuma County
 


